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I am writing to oppose the proposed measure. Mail in voting increases participation in 

our democracy and most critically allows a representative distribution of the 

electorate to participate. By comparison, mandatory in person voting is a voter 

suppression tactic which intends to exclude working Oregonians, parents, and other 

people who are simply too busy to participate in polling place only voting.  


